
From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk 
[mailto:bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk]  
Sent: 01 June 2016 11:40 
To: Young, Tony 
Cc: Eldred Evans 
Subject: Re: Planning application - 2016/1875/P - 12 Buckland Crescent 
 
Dear Mr Young, 
 
I have circularised the members of our Belsize CA Committee especially those in the 
immediate vicinity of the address, but so far I have not received any response to 
pass on to you. Our next meeting is Monday the 6th of June. However if no comment 
is forthcoming before then, I would suggest that a "No Comment" response should 
be registered in respect of the BCAAC. 
 
Regards 
Gian 
 
Copy Eldred Evans Chair 

 


